
 

March 1, 2023

Dear King’s students,

Yesterday, you would have received an email from Western University indicating that out-
of-province tuition will increase starting in the 2023 terms (2023 Summer and 2023
Fall/Winter).

Non-Ontario residents may request to be charged the Ontario Resident tuition rate by
submitting a Non-Ontario Resident tuition fee exemption application and supporting
documentation before term deadlines. Pathways to access the Ontario tuition rate can be
found here.

We understand this increase may cause some financial strain. We encourage you to look
into the many programs and resources King’s has in place to support you and to help with
tuition costs:

Scholarships and Bursaries

King’s offers many scholarships, awards, and bursaries available to both new and
returning King’s students. Some awards and scholarships are automatically awarded,
while others require time to review eligibility and complete applications.

Work Study

King’s provides work study opportunities year-round to provide a regular source of income
to students in financial need, lessening their overall debt load. The work study program
gives students the opportunity to work flexible hours on campus in jobs that accommodate
their schedules.

Applications are currently being accepted for Full Time Summer Work Study 2023 until
March 24, 2023.

Out of Province Loans

For further information about receiving financial aid from your home province, please
follow the links on this page. If you have questions about out of province student aid,
please forward your inquiries to studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca.

If you have any additional questions, please reach out to Student Financial Services by
email or by phone at 519-433-3491 ext. 4319. You can also visit the Student Financial
Services Counter Monday to Friday from 9 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Sincerely,

https://www.registrar.uwo.ca/student_finances/fees_refunds/tuition_fee_billing_exemption_for_domestic_nonontario_residents.html
https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/scholarships-awards-and-bursaries/
https://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/financial-aid/workstudy/
https://registrar.uwo.ca/student_finances/osap_government_loans/out_of_province_loans.html
mailto:studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca
mailto:studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca
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